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Ariana Costa

From: ryan mitchell <ramitchell1@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 10:22 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB5436
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Hi, I am a father of 4 and I'm wrighting to ask you to not pass this bill. This bill is infringing on my rights as an American. 
Assault weapons are already banned in this country. There is currently a big shift happening in America and if your party 
wants to stay in leadership your going to have to start being pro America and pro freedom. PS I will teach my kids your 
party is the enemy of their freedom. Thank you  
 
Ryan Mitchell  
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